
SINGLE FAMILY RENTAL LICENSE APPLICATION
Change in Single Family Rental License:

Online Applications Are Mandatory 
Effective July 1, 2016, a Single Family Rental License is to be applied for online. Paper applications will no longer 
be accepted.

For a first-time registration, the owner or designated agent should choose the “New Customer Sign-up” link.  
Offering online registration is part of DPIE’s ongoing efforts to provide convenient, web-based services to our 
customers.

Please click here to go to the Online Permits portal.

Prince George’s County
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ENFORCEMENT DIVISION 

9400 Peppercorn Place, 1st Floor
Largo, Maryland  20774

301.883.3848 u FAX:  301.883.3875

http://dpiepermits.princegeorgescountymd.gov/

